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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 12:22 PM
To: 'bwells@simprop.com'
Subject: Public Participation Notification for Case Closure Consideration; (Chevron 91851; 451 

Hegenberger Rd, Oakland; RO464)
Attachments: DIR_L_2014-05-27.pdf

Barbara, 
I realized that “you” should receive not just the notice flyer, but the directive letter notifying all RPs of the potential 
closure which also contains the Notification.  It’s attached. 
 
If you don’t mind I will address future communications to you, rather than the generic corporate name.  It just means you 
are a representative of Simgas (or Simco Properties), and not an RP responsible for the site.  There should only be two (?) 
more, provided there are no objections to closure (as I would guess).   
 
Also, just to confirm the correct suite number is 1190? 
 
If you do have questions, let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


